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ISSUE: EDUCATION 

Senator Jack M. Martins recently met with Carle Place Superintendent of Schools David

Flatley for a discussion on issues concerning the Carle Place School District. The meeting

was part of Senator Martins' listening tour with school district officials to hear about

educational issues facing each individual school district. These discussions give the Senator a

firm understanding of each of the needs and visions of the school districts that are located in

the Seventh Senate District.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/education

